
County  of  Santa  Clara

Office  of  Labor  Standards  Enforcement

and  The  Fair  Workplace  Collaborative

You may be eligible for
Unemployment Insurance Benefits.
Please call the OLSE Advice Line for

help in determining eligibility and
assistance with applications.

Parents who can't work because of their child's school closures

sccfairworkplace .org   |   sccphd .org /coronavirus

 edd .ca .gov /about_edd /coronavirus-2019 .htm

OLSE Advice Line: 1 (866) 870 - 7725
English, Español, Tiếng Việt, 中⽂ ,  Tagalog, Visayan

Parents Impacted by
COVID-19 School Closures


